

Education, Arts and Humanities Cabinet

KENTUCKY HERITAGE COUNCIL

Paul E. Patton Governor Marlene M. Helm Cabinet Secretary

The State Historic Preservation Office

March 8, 2004



Mr. David M. Waldner, P.E., Director Division of Environmental Analysis Transportation Cabinet 200 Mero Street Frankfort, Kentucky 40622

Re: "An Archaeological Survey of the Proposed Reconstruction Right-Of-Way for US 60 in Livingston County, Kentucky (Item No. 1-330.00)" By Paul M. Pironti

Dear Mr. Waldner:

The State Historic Preservation Office has received for review and approval the above referenced archaeological report. During the course of his survey the investigator recorded one archaeological site (15Lv225). Based on the results of his study the author concluded that archaeological site 15Lv225 is not eligible for listing in the National Register of Places and warrants no further work. I concur with the author's findings and recommendations with respect to this site. In addition, I concur with your staff that the author has not made a sufficient argument to warrant further survey work in the form of deep testing. As such, no additional archaeological investigations are needed for this segment of the reconstruction of US 60.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact David Pollack of my staff at (502) 564-7005.

Sincerely,

David L. Morgan, Virector

Kentucky Heritage Council and State Historic Preservation Officer

cc. George Crothers

